
 

Livestream of the event is provided by BeTV. You can watch the live streaming following the link: 

http://betv.com.ua/start/online/chesno_forum_22-10/". Also the Forum will be broadcasted on the Ukrainska 

Pravda, Korrespondent.net, Telekrytyka, Den.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

On behalf of 150 public organizations-members of the CHESNO movement, it is a great honor to invite you to 

attend the final political discussion ahead of the Parliamentary elections in Ukraine.  

Six days before the election of the new Parliament we gather representatives of five political forces, leaders of the 

electoral race, for an open discussion with leading journalists and public opinion leaders on the agenda of the next 

Parliament.   

How do the politicians see the development of the country for the next five years?  Is it possible to enhance the role 

of the Parliament in the country?  Will the Verkhovna Rada of Ukraine of the VIIth convocation be qualitatively 

"new"?  What problems need urgent solutions and will the winners of the next election be capable to compromise? 

What are the candidates’ audit results according to the criteria of  the CHESNO movement?  

Answers to these and other questions we will hear at the public political forum “HONEST CONVERSATION WITH 

FUTURE PARLIAMENT”. 

 

The event will be held on October 22 (Monday), from 10.00 to 12.30 at the conference-hall of the business Centre 

Parus (2nd floor, entrance from Lesia Ukrainka blvd.) at 2 Mechnikova str. Registration starts at 9.30. 

 

The participants of the Forum are the representatives of Ukrainian political parties, leading Ukrainian journalists, 

public opinion leaders, experts, diplomats and representatives of international organizations. 

We kindly ask you to confirm your participation in the Forum before 12.00 October 19 by e-mail: 

info.chesno@gmail.com. 

 

Forum co-organizers 
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